
 

 

From: Levy, Beverly  
Sent: Tuesday, September 05, 2017 7:55 AM 
To: Levy, Beverly <Beverly.Levy@h-gac.com> 
Subject: Delayed GR01-18 Bid Responses  
Importance: High 
 

Good morning, 

 

Due to the severe weather bid responses will be due September 14th by 1pm. 

 

Regards 
 

Beverly Levy,  CTPM 
Specifications Coordinator 
HGACBuy  
Cooperative Purchasing 
832-681-2592 
Beverly.Levy@h-gac.com 
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